

## UWASCA COMMITTEE MEETING

9/10/25

Meeting Scheduled: 9/10/25 8:00 pm

Meeting Opened: 9/10/25 8:05pm

### Attendance:

- Rilyn
- Zosia
- Phylicia
- Chrome
- Taylah
- Thorfinn
- Phoenix
- Zeb

### Apologies:

-

### Absentees:

- Rhett

### **Past Action Items**

- Action: Everyone to look at the budget for championship lunches and suggest foods to add
  - complete
- Action: Everyone to give Tech ideas for challenges for college championship
  - complete
- Action: Everyone to nominate for guild prizes
  - Complete
  - Organise ahead of time for next year
- Action: Rhett to email Nathan Blacktower again about website access issues
  - re-action
- Action: Tech to buy prizes for quiz night
  - complete
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
  - re-action
- Action: Phylicia to suggest a mask workshop to the barony
  - The barony is running one

- Action: Rilyn to message Kelvin to sort uwasca bank account out
  - Complete
  - Has access to the bank account
  - Action: Nyx to make a deposit
  - Action: Nyx to teach Thorfinn how to make a deposit
- Action: Rilyn to post leather eoi to the barony
  - complete
- Action: Chrome to make and expression of interest for leather and post it to the barony
  - complete
- Action: Chrome to look into getting spears for the college
  - in-progress
- Action: Taylah to post more Masked ball announcements
  - complete

## **Upcoming Events**

### Masked Ball - 25th October

- Encourage attendance by promo/active discussion
- Recognise that it's not great timing for a lot of folks due to exams

### PrideFEST Club Day - 22nd November

- Please add yourself to the schedule [☰ Pride '25 Schedule](#)
  - Action: everyone to add themselves to the pride schedule (if you can come!)
  - Anyone who has a car and is able to cart stuff pls let us know!
  - If you are coming pls bring extra chairs, can cover in blanket
- Planning [☰ Pride '25 planning](#) these are both in the events folder on the drive
- 10am-5pm
- Coordinate demos
- Maybe: Boffer tourney, Thorfinn has experience and will help if he is able to come
- We are representing the SCA, the barony is supporting us
- Action: Tech to reach out to dame Edith about pridefest
- Action: Taylah to post pridefest things to socials
  - Push it after the masked ball
  - Give them the heads up for now
- Action: Zeb to reach out to fighters for pridefest demos
- Still awaiting timetable from pridefest

## **Past Events**

### Courtesy class with Baroness Elizabeth

- Went well

### Cam Hall Quiz Night

- We won!
- Zosia and Phylcia will send info to server when they get it

## Baronial Championship

- Fun!
- We gave lettuce to Jochen
- We won in many ways
- Return garb if you haven't already

## **General Business**

### Funding allocation:

- Spear
  - Will be done at a later date
- Spent \$175 on PrideFEST stall
  - Action: Nyx to reimburse Rilyn
  - Action: Rilyn to check receipt for pridefest

### Uploading minutes to the website - Webministry

- Any updates here?

### College debt

- Owe Zosia for Quiz Night prizes
- Owe Tech for Quiz Night prizes
- Owe Phylicia for Quiz Night prizes
- Owe Rilyn for PrideFEST

### Membership forms

- Done

### Committee Discord

- Quick links tab separate to important info please please please
  - Rilyn will do this
- Activity on the server - everyone please respond to polls as soon as convenient, this is especially important for budgets.
  - All polls must be 3-day polls from now on!
  - This includes budgeting

### Leather

- Chrome will pay for it in full and then get people to pay them
- \$155 from the college for leather
  - Vote: unanimous yes

### **Action Items**

- Action: everyone to add themselves to the pride schedule (if you can come!)
- Action: Nyx to resolve IOU for Zosia
- Action: Nyx to make a deposit
- Action: Nyx to teach Thorfinn how to make a deposit
- Action: Nyx to reimburse Rilyn
- Action: Nyx to send championship receipts to the Barony
- Action: Rilyn to check receipt for pridefest
- Action: Tech to reach out to dame Edith about pridefest
- Action: Zeb to reach out to fighters for pridefest demos
- Action: Taylah to post pridefest things to socials

### **Next Meeting Scheduling**

Proposed date and time: next meeting on November 13th.

**Meeting Closed - 8:37 pm**